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Maples Group recently released its June 2022 edition of FUNDed: An Industry Newsletter for
the Global Fund Finance Market, which features a series of global market reviews, including
specific reviews of the fund finance markets in the United States, Europe and Asia. One of the
global market trends highlighted is the steady growth of ESG transactions over recent years
and why to expect that growth to continue throughout 2022. The newsletter also featured other
articles, including a thoughtful overview of Irish Collective Asset-Management Vehicles (i.e.,
ICAVs) and another that provides practical takeaways on the Jersey Limited Partnership -
2022 Amendments from a lender’s perspective. Find access to the full newsletter here.
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